
To the Legislature: 
 
I'm writing to voice my opposition to HB 3063.   
 
Please vote NO on HB 3063 which would remove all nonmedical vaccine exemptions in Oregon! 
This bill is discriminatory and short-sighted. We cannot coerce medical treatment. This is not 
about being pro- or anti-vaccine. It's about basic freedoms and American Values. 
 

According to the Centers for Disease Control, this year’s measles outbreak nationwide so far is 
only 159 cases but 2011 saw 220 cases, 2014 had 667 and last year there were 372 reported 

cases. There is no emergency. 

According to the Oregon Health Authority 95.3% of students in K-12 in Oregon have received 

2 doses of MMR Vaccine.   

 

Again, please vote NO on HB 3063. This bill is discriminatory and short-sighted. We cannot 
coerce medical treatment. This is not about being pro- or anti-vaccine. It's about basic 
freedoms and American Values. 
 

Respectfully, 
Carolyn Savage 

Deschutes County, Oregon 
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